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An appreciation letter

Dear Mr. Gordon

On the 31 of October 2007 we had the pleasure of hostingnyour Campus.

The student body commission and my self as the Bfesindents, had a great experience
meeting you face to face, and enjoying your baaskestkssion and Music workshop.

We had no idea what to expect, and we were riglid the most unique approach to team
Unity, Synergy and cooperation among all of us.

The fact that each individual came out of the sanvirith revelations and conclusions about
their lives was the intended message that worked.

It takes allot of guts to place ,vociferously,riont of a group that the individual comes first
,and that there's no team with out working on eatitidual whether it's a team, family or
working environment.

Your humor, music, and fresh creative ideas, haebdsng with you over time!

Thank you for everything!
Sincerely,

Dr. Ronit Fischer
Dean of Students

Tel: 972-4-6423418
Fax: 972-4-6423565
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